
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2023-322 
 January 3, 2023 

 

 

TO:  Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Renaming the Hillsboro Inlet Park to the Roy L. Rogers Family Park 

 

 

As requested in your e-mail today, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-

referenced matter, has been revised and is attached:  

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, CHANGING THE 

DESIGNATION OF THE HILLSBORO INLET PARK TO 

THE ROY L. ROGERS FAMILY PARK; PROVIDING AN 

EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please feel free to contact my office if we may be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 

 

/jrm 

l:cor/mgr/acm/2023-268  

 

Attachment 
 

cc:  Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 

 


